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Dear Parents,          

Thank you to those parents who took the time to complete and return one of our 

questionnaires last term. Please find the results attached to the back of this letter.  We are 

delighted to see that based on the feedback we have received, the children in our school 

feel safe, happy and well looked after, as this is something that all staff here at Horsford 

Primary School strive for. 

We really work hard as a collective staff over both of our sites to provide a happy, safe and 

stimulating environment for your child during their seven years with us. Of course children 

all learn at different rates and will find certain aspects of school life more challenging than 

others. Please be assured that the staff always have the best interests of the children at the 

forefront of any decisions that are made and try to keep you informed if something that has 

happened at school could affect your child. 

We are aware that Facebook is used as a way to share thoughts and opinions about the 

school and are thankful to those parents that have supported and reassured future parents 

and members of our community that we are a good school. We would like to ask that 

should you have any concerns or queries you share them with us at school to enable us to 

address them and resolve matters rather than voicing them through Social Media. The 

school has an open door policy and we are always happy to chat to parents either face to 

face, through email or by phone.  

Thanks again to those who have shared their opinions and supported us in ensuring we 

make your child’s school experience a positive one. 

 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton & Miss Anderson 

                                                                                                                     


